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Model: 
B055-001-SER

In order for the B055-001-SER to function properly,  
your KVM switch must be running firmware version  

1.0.075 or higher. The latest firmware can be found 
at www.tripplite.com/support.

PROTECT YOUR INVESTMENT!
Register your product for quicker service  

and ultimate peace of mind. 

You could also win an 
ISOBAR6ULTRA surge protector— 

a $50 value!
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